
AMENDMENT TO TRADE
MINISTER REGULATION NO.
27/2012 RE. GOODS IMPORTS IS
FINALLY ISSUED
The key change in the amendment is found in the broader scope of “special relationship”,

used to exempt API-P holders from the restrictions on importing industrial products with the

view to reselling them in Indonesia and API-U holders from the restrictions on importing

products under more than one section of the HS Code. No additional time has been granted to

current API holders for adjusting their licenses (31 December 2012) and for API-P holders to

register as Importer Producers.
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